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APPLICATION  

An application for a premises licence for The Lounge, 342 High Street, Bangor made by Mrs 

Susan Roberts on behalf of The Lounge Bangor Ltd company, was received by the licensing 

authority on 12 November 2015.   

 

The applicant explains that this is an application for a lounge and bar with dance floor.  The 

steps the applicant intends to take to promote the four licensing objectives are listed in 

section M of the application.  A copy of the application and premises plan is available in 

Appendix 1.    

 

BACKGROUNG INFORMATION 

A premises licence did previously exist for this premises from 2005.  The licence lapsed in 

August 2014 when the company that were the premises licence holders at the time became 

dissolved.    

 

 

REPRESENTATIONS 

 

Response   Representation 

Environmental Health Service Objection – Reduction in hours and Noise 

conditions 

North Wales Police Objection – CCTV conditions  

Other interested parties 1 Objection 

1 No objection  

 

Copies of all representations received are available in Appendix 3. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

The sub-committee is requested to consider the application for a premises licence in 

accordance with the objectives of the Licensing Act 2003 and Gwynedd Council’s Statement 

of Licensing Policy. 

 

 


